

Issue 97 | February 2021

COVINGTON COUNCIL NEWS

Covington Government Center | 1 South High Street | 8AM- 4:30PM Monday - Friday | 937.473.3420

Village Income Tax Assistance

The 2020 Covington income tax forms are being mailed out to Covington residents soon. If you have any questions regarding Village income tax or questions about the income tax forms, please contact the St. Mary's Department of Taxation at 419.394.3303. Their hours are limited due to COVID-19, but generally are listed as 8AM- 4PM Monday through Friday.

The Village is working with St. Mary's to determine how we will have consultations on taxes this year. Due to COVID-19 we cannot have in-person meetings at this time, so we are working to determine other solutions. St. Mary's has detailed information on their website to help walk residents through their taxes. Please go to https://cityofstmarys.net/departments/tax/online-filling and click on Covington to learn more. To avoid penalties, completed income tax forms must be received at the St. Mary's Department of Taxation no later than April 15, 2021.

Business of the Month (BOM)

Beginning in March, we will be highlighting a business of the month in Covington. Do you want your business highlighted? Send us an email, call the office, or direct message our Facebook page to tells us about your business. We need to know at a minimum the name and address of the business, how long it has been in Covington, what type of business you are in (i.e. Machine Tool and Die) and most importantly why your business continues to call Covington home. Feel free to provide any other context or information about the business you like – how many employees, building size, hours of operation, or even how Earl in shipping always wears green socks – we want to hear it all from you!

By sending us the information you agree that the Village can use the information on our website, in our newsletter, and on social media. **Please send your submissions to administrator@covington-oh.gov**

Notes for the Month of February:

- The Government Center will be closed on Monday, February 15th. Trash pickup will be delayed one day.
- The second council meeting of February will be on February 16th due to the holiday.

Administration

Mayor | Edward L. McCord Village Administrator | Kyle A. Hinkelman Council President | Scott Tobias

Village Council Members

Lois Newman Dawn Duff Jesse Reynolds Keith Warner Bud Weer

Meeting Schedules:

Council Meetings | 1st & 3rd Mondays – 7PM Planning & Zoning Meeting | 4th Tuesday – 7PM

Follow us for more information:

www.Covington-oh.gov www.Facebook.com/VillageofCovington